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751015-I.LTR1 

TO: C. N. Lee 

FROM: R. S. Stevens 

 

  Oct. 15th, 1875 

C. N. Lee, Esq. 

General Supt., "H. & St. Joe." 

 

 Dear Sir:- 

 

  The enclosed papers will explain themselves. 

 

 Please investigate the matter and report to me, returning the 

enclosed correspondence with your report. 

 

   Yours respectfully, 

    R. S. Stevens 

    Genl Manager 

 

                                                           
1FROM:  Letter Book, "FROM R.S.S. — 1875-76." 


